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Comments: My husband and | moved to Oregon in 1969 and were amazed by the old growth forests, and
dismayed by the numerous clear-cuts, especially in the coast range. We avoided those areas for our frequent
camping trips with our kids and visiting family and friends. We supported the Save the Owls plan, and we're
relieved when the Forest Service began to regulate logging more seriously. And the came climate change. We
already experience the heat and drought and damage to our state. We now know that old growth forests store
carbon. Logging more old growth, and even middle-aged growth! Is foolish. For our grandchildren sake, we have
to make serious changes in the NW forest plan.



